GATOR TRUCKING
1518 Georgetowne Ln.
Sarasota, FL 34232

Dear Sirs,

This letter is just a new address change for my company Gator Trucking, Inc old address
was 5752 Deer Hollow Ln W. now the new address is 1518 Georgetowne Ln. and I hope
that now I will be getting all meilings .

Also can I recieve Information on how I get the annual reports together to send to you I
absolutely do not know what I am supposed to send any help would be greatfully
appreciated. My document # is P96000043410 and could u send a ss-4 form with
Information on how to fill it out.

Thank You again if any questions Please call my office at 941-371-6868.

Amber Heine
President
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